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Carey Certo

From: Beuhl, Carmen L. <Carmen.Beuhl@camas.wednet.edu>

Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2022 4:12 PM

To: Community Development Email

Subject: Strongly Oppose Camas Gas Station near Elementary School because it would be on 

children's walking route to and from school

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert button to redirect the 
email for ITD review. 

 
The idea of putting a gas station on the corner of Brady and 16th street in Camas near Prune Hill Elementary is not a safe 
move for our community. This is already a very dangerous intersection with distracted and impatient drivers. As a 
teacher at Prune Hill, i know of many stories and close calls around this specific intersection. This area is high traffic for 
families, especially children walking to and from school. Adding a gas station would make this intersection even more 
unsafe and chaotic with the added activity. This would be a terrible mistake to allow this to be approved. 
 
Thank you for your consideration,  
Carmen Beuhl 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 
Get Outlook for Android 
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